Mr A Fisher

Forward Planning Manager

High Peak Borough Council

Municipal Buildings

Glossop

Derbyshire SK13 8AF

11th December 2003 

Dear Mr Fisher

High Peak Local Plan Inquiry Revisions

Thank you for giving the HBF opportunity to comment on the Council’s Proposed Revisions.

I would like to make the following comments:

The HBF fully supports the proposed change to paragraph 7.71, which adds reference to the availability of public funding when negotiating affordable housing requirements.

In relation to the identification of further Urban Capacity Sites, the HBF would reiterate its earlier comments that it is vitally important that such sites are commercially viable and possess sufficient appeal in order to be taken up by the development industry. It is not convinced that a number of those sites now identified will be developed during the Plan period, particularly where they are of an irregular shape or possible contamination issues might arise.

I look forward to acknowledgment of these comments in due course.

Yours sincerely

Paul Cronk

Regional Planner
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